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The Officiszl Board of Duke Memorial Church held its
regular meeting on Tuesday evening, April 5, in the Church
Psrlor, with Mr. Chewning presiding. Following prayer by the
paestor, the minutes of the previous meeting were read snd ap-
proved,

Dr, Glesson, in a report for the Commission on Steward-
ship snd Finance and for the Treasurer, in the sbsence of Mr,
Jones, pointed out that current operating expenses h=d been
paid but that Conference oblig=tions were still outstanding,

The Commissionmumet on March 23, Dr. Glasson said, and
heard a report on the district-wide Conference on the Every
Member Canvass, which was a re-evaluation of the church program
with helpful suggestions for its operation, Ideas presented may
be consldered in planning for the future,

Dr. Glasson also stated that work on the Church budget
was under way and that the Commission, meeting as = whole,
would hesr requests at its regular session on the fourth Wednes-
day in April. Mr., Chewning asked that a representative from
each group desiring financial assistance be present at that
time with definite information as to i1ts needs.

Mr. Bradshaw reported that the fourth Quarterly Con-
ference would be in connection with the June meeting of the
Board., He stregsed the need for asction by 2ll church members
if the financial obligations for the year are to be met,.

During the year 70 new members have been taken into
the Church, according to Mr, Bradshaw, and approximately 25
were in the Laster membership class.,

Mr, Angler sald that Dillard Teer had been responsibtle
for having the Church walks and parking area cleared during a
recent snow. The secretary was instructed to write a letter of
eppreciation to Mr, Teer,

Themeeting was dismissed with prayer by Mr., Shoaf.
Respectfully submitted,
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Charlotte Corbin, Secretary.






